
 

 

 
April 02, 2020 

Dear valued customer. 
 

 
Second Update regarding the implications of the COVID-19 (Corona Virus) 

 
 
The global spread of the COVID-19 (Corona virus) is having an unprecedented effect on lives and 

companies the world over, and will be an issue to address in the near future. Our thoughts at HABONIM are 

first and foremost focused on the health, wellbeing and safety of our employees, partners and customers 

around the world as well as for you and that of your families, loved ones and your community. 

 

On the business side we would like to assure you that HABONIM’s manufacturing sites, sales subsidiaries 

and distribution network are operating at the maximum permitted by the restrictions and policies of each 

locality. 

We are continually monitoring the changing situations in each of the countries in which we operate, source 

from or sell to and adjust our operations to ensure that our service and manufacturing remain at the level 

expected from us. 

 

We are closely monitoring our in-house stock of parts and raw materials to ensure 6-8 months of normal 

operations and foresee no shortages that would jeopardize our deliveries in the coming months. 

We are taking additional measures to stock parts and materials that we judge their continued supply might 

be at risk in the future. 

 

Israel has classified HABONIM as an essential manufacturer, and the factory and staff are operating in full 

compliance with the constraints imposed by our local authorities. 

          

We will continue monitoring and evaluating domestic and global situations as they develop, and will keep 

you updated should there be any change that might affect our service to your company, or to any other links 

in our supply chain. 

 

Respectfully, and with the hope that we will all successfully overcome these challenging times. 

 

 

Eliad Katz 

 

CEO        


